
Dear Colleagues: 
  
I continue to be proud of the substantial accomplishments you have made on our university Strategic 
Plan. Some notable examples include completing our branding initiative, being on-track to meeting our 
Graduation Initiative 2025 goals, creating additional programming for the Staff Development Center and 
Faculty Center for Excellence, and reaching an all-time high of over $32M in grants being awarded. 
  
The third year draft progress report has been posted. I encourage each of you to review it and provide 
any comments or edits at the following link by January 28, 2019.  A final version incorporating your edits 
will be sent out to campus and posted to the Strategic Plan website. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tomás D. Morales 
President 


